
 

 

 

LITHIUM-ION BATTERIES 

Please be advised we will not accept Li-ION batteries in household and personal effects 

shipments being transported by road on our vehicles under any circumstances. There is 

a widely reported increased fire risk associated with these batteries, and we are not 

willing to place our staff, vehicles or premises at risk to their health and wellbeing by 

transporting or storing any items containing Li-ION batteries. Furthermore, any 

insurance cover we put in place for the transport of your household goods would be null 

and void in the event of a fire incident where the cause is identified as being from a  

Li-ION battery source.  

 

The British Association of Removers (BAR) recommends excluding Li-ION batteries along 

with other hazardous goods from all removal consignments. Including these items, 

whether by intent or in error, places our staff and equipment at unacceptable risk. 

 

 
 

BY USING OUR SERVICES, YOU AGREE TO THE FOLLOWING 

I understand that if the crew handling my consignment become aware of items that 

contain batteries, I run the risk of having your services withdrawn with no refund or any 

payment made for those services. In addition, in the event of a fire incident during the 

removal or storage process where the cause is subsequently identified as having been 

caused by a battery, I understand I will be personally liable for any loss or damage that 

occurs. 
 


